
 

A message from our Principal  
Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

What a terrific Book Award assembly we had this morning! It was 

great to see so many parents attend, and the students were really 

supportive of their classmates. It was lovely to chat to the many 

parents that stayed for our parent morning tea, and I would like to 

thank Mrs Murphy, Mrs Johnson, Mrs Beverland and Mrs Crayford for 

their support with organising this event. 

Our awesome P&C has organised a fantastic raffle again just in time 

for Christmas. The raffle prizes are fantastic and will certainly help 

families out over Christmas.  The Christmas raffle is now live, follow 

the link below to purchase tickets. Tickets will be available until 

Wednesday 14th December. Winners will be drawn at 2pm on the 

14th and contacted to collect prizes Wednesday afternoon or 

Thursday. There are 11 hampers full of prizes to win; including 

vouchers for local businesses, adventure world tickets, and lots of art 

goodies to keep the children busy over the holidays!  

Alkimos Beach Primary School P&C Fundraising Raffle | RaffleLink 

We are now coming into the final week of school and students will be bring 

their books and work home on a daily basis. Please make sure that your 

child does empty their bag each afternoon so that they have room for more 

of their personal items as they will be sent home over the course of the 

week.  

Next week will continue to be busy for us, with our Graduation ceremony 

for our Year 6 students on Wednesday the 14th and our much awaited 

Alkimos Beach PS has talent on the last day of term. The talent show is just 

for students and is something that our students look forward to all year. Mr 

Long has been organising this and I am sure it is going to be a lot of fun.  

Also, just a reminder that if your child is not returning to ABPS, please let 

the office ladies know.  

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year, and I look forward to catching 

up with everyone in 2023! 

Kind regards 

Michelle Wellsteed 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                Term 4, Week 9 

 2022 

3 
200 Leatherback Boulevard 

Alkimos WA 6038 

Phone:  08 9561 7200 

Website:  alkimosps.wa.edu.au 

Term Dates 
2022 
Term 4 

Mon 10th Oct - Thur 15th Dec 
 

School Development Days 
Term 4 

Fri 16th Dec 

 
Term Dates 

2023 
Term 1 

Mon 30th Jan – Thur 6th April 
 

Term 2 
Mon 24th April – Fri 30th Jun 

 
Term 3 

Mon 17th July – Fri 22nd Sep 
 

Term 4 
Mon 9th Oct – Thur 14th Dec 

 
School Development Days 

2023 
 

Term 1 
Mon 30th & Tues 31st Jan 

Term 2 

Tues 6th Jun 

Term 4 

Thur 2nd & Fri 3rd Nov 

Fri 15th Dec 

  

 

https://rafflelink.com.au/abpschristmas2022?fbclid=IwAR1GTxZeEu2G4q9Ss_0ddTi6i4IBkjUbA4chzLsjX8kKF4UAjE1gxtIM_9s


 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths. 

Thanks to all our awesome teachers and students for their creative work on display at the 2022 STEM Fair.  

Mrs Brown did a super job, organising and co-ordinating the fair. 

 

 

 



 
Alkimos Beach Primary School held their annual Book Award Assembly today. This assembly was to acknowledge 

achievements throughout the school with two students being selected from each class, one student for 

Academic progress and the other for Citizenship. The Academic Award is for the student who has progressed the 

most and tried their hardest. The Citizenship award is linked to our values program which focuses on the nine 

Values for Australian Schooling. Congratulations to all the award winners. 

 

KINDY & PRE-PRIMARY BOOK AWARDS 

         

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2         YEAR 3 

 

 

YEAR 1 & YEAR 2 BOOK AWARDS 

 

 

 

 



 

YEAR 3, YEAR 4 & YEAR 5 BOOK AWARDS 

        

  

SPECIALIST SUBJECTS BOOK AWARDS    STEM BOOK AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 



Japanese 

Calligraphy Contest 

Awards 2022 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 30th November the Westpac Helicopter visited the school oval. Students enjoyed 
watching the helicopter land and take off as well as a close look inside the cockpit.  

Please visit our Facebook page, Alkimos Beach Primary School to see a video that was uploaded thanks 
to Lendlease. 

 



Important Reminders: 
 

 

WIN CAMPION GIFT VOUCHER 
A big thank you to those families who have already paid their school voluntary contributions. 

During week 10, we will be holding a prize draw and all families who have paid their contributions will be 

entered into the draw. Four lucky winners will win Campion Education gift vouchers. 

Payment can be made directly into the school's bank account or in the office using EFTPOS. 

Bank details are as follows: 

 

Account name:  Alkimos Beach Primary School 

BSB:          306-182 

Account Number:  0085426 

Please use your child's name as a reference. 

 

Thank you and good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note there will be no canteen service during  

Week 10. 

 

  



 



 





 



  



 


